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The following addendum pertains to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Designer 

Services dated October 20, 2021. 

 

1. Respondents shall acknowledge any and all addenda in their response. 

 

2. The due date for responses remains as Monday, November 8, 2021 at 1:00 PM. 

 

3. Sign-in sheet from 10/27/21 Designer Briefing session is attached. 

 

4. Pre-proposal RFIs must be submitted, in writing, no later than November 3, 2021 at 

1:00PM to the Town Manager at myunits@nortonmaus.com . 

 

5. A new 8” water line stub and hydrant will be provided via a separate contract. 

 

6. The Food Pantry will be relocated from the Town Hall to the Senior/Community 

Support Center.   

 

7. The Eversource gas line is on the opposite side on Main Street. 

 

8. Public engagement will be part of the Designer’s scope. 

 

9. Programming for the Town Hall is mostly complete. Previous studies can be accessed 

on the Town Website at www.nortonma.org/permanent-building-committee-0 

mailto:myunits@nortonmaus.com
http://www.nortonma.org/permanent-building-committee-0


 

10. Demolition and renovation work at the fire station is included in this project. 

 

11. Meeting room access for public during off hours is desired. 
 

All other information in the RFQ remains unchanged. 

 
 

[End of Addendum No. 02] 






